
Dear Senator, 

  

We are writing to you with regard to dire straits we face as a result of the proposed 

VET FEE Student loans bill which you are planning to implement shortly. 

  

We have students studying two year programs in the Diploma of Music and they will 

lose support as these courses are only till Dec 2017 and currently their courses end 

only July 2018.  

 

If the proposed bill is passed in parliament we have no backup to support these 

students and request you support and accommodate these type of students. We 

suggest to relook at the proposed bill. 

  

Best regards, 

 

 

Jong One Choi 

Director 

 

 

VET Student Loans bill inquiry
Submission 13


